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9th February 2021 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
During this week, our students will be asked to complete a questionnaire. The link for the questionnaire 

will be shared on Teams.  
 
The questionnaire follows on from the STEM week we had before the October holidays, recent DYW 
virtual events and in time for the course choices some of our students will be making. 
 

Students in school will be given time in class to complete it. If your young person is working from home, 
please encourage them to complete it. The information from this questionnaire will help us to organise 
appropriate events for your young person to make choices for their positive and sustainable future after 
school.  
 

Thank you, in advance, for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

Belinda Cook 
STEM and Outdoor Learning Development Post holder 
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